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15th November 2018 
Ref: AB/HA 
 
 
 
Dear Parent Carer 
 
Re: School Shoes – Uniform 
 
Please note that a few students have started to wear footwear that is not part of the Heron Hall 
school uniform.   It is important that your child wears the correct school shoes such as those 
indicated below: 
 

 
 
Any students who are wearing incorrect footwear from Monday 19th November will be sent home to 
return to school wearing the correct footwear. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Arthur Barzey 
Headteacher 
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